Thanks to all for your interest and great questions about the FBCH pre-authorized
monthly offering. We thought we would take an opportunity to share a few common
questions:

Q: | make regular monthly donations via e-transfer, am | included in the 44
regular monthly donors?

A: The 44 number includes all who are participating in the pre-authorized offering plan
(POP). We recognize that we have many generous donors who give through other
means throughout the month and we are very grateful for this.

For this particular campaign, we are trying to increase the number of pre-authorized
donors to better assist with our monthly cash management. The pre-authorized plan
helps us to better understand the timing of the monthly donations. This in turn helps
us to budget and plan for ongoing expenditures related to the general operations of the
church.

All donations are gratefully received and every dollar counts. This campaign is not
meant to deter other forms of donation; however, if you are able to support the
pre-authorized plan, we ask you to please consider doing so.

Q: I’'m interested in the pre-authorized offering, but the 1% of the month doesn’t
work for my own personal budget. Is there any other option to participate?

A; Absolutely! We appreciate that the 1% of the month may not be ideal for all. We
now offer the option for donors to make a pre-authorized offering on gither the 12 or the
15% of the month (or the next business day when the 1% or 15" falls on a weekend or
holiday).




